
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Autumn Term – 09/11/2018 

 
 

This Week 
In English this week, we have continued to focus on the novel of ‘The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe. We have tried to imagine what the snow covered forest could look like and have built up 

our descriptive prowess. In Maths, our focus has been on using a written method for multiplication. 

We have relied heavily in applying our times tables knowledge. Please continue in practising with them 

at home. In Science, we explored how absorbency means that objects soak up water. We did this 

through testing nappies in an investigation of varied success. In History, we had our introduction to 

the Ancient Egyptians, getting a bigger picture of what their civilization was like. We also reflected 

on the 100 years since the First World War.  

Next Week… 
English: The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe 

Maths: Division 

Science: Reversible and irreversible changes 

RE: How the Torah influences Jews 

History: The Pyramids 

Christmas Dates & Events 
Tues 27th Nov: KS2 Cinema Night 

Wed 5th Dec: Christmas Fayre (3:30-5pm) 

Tues 18th Dec: KS2 Christmas Production 6pm 

Wed 19th Dec: KS2 Party & Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 20th Dec: Pantomime visit 

Fri 21st Dec: Close at 2pm 

Important Dates 
Fri 9th Nov: PTA Bingo at St Bernard’s Club 

Mon 12th Nov: Ancient Egyptian Homework 1 due in 

Wed 14th Nov: Open Door from 3:15 – 4:00pm 

Thur 15th Nov: Parents’ Evening 

Fri 16th Nov: Swimming for Y5 children 

Thur 14th Mar 2019: Sing Together Concert 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for COURAGE goes to Millie who isn’t afraid to ‘get stuck in’ during 

PE and other sporting activities. 

The CURRICULUM award goes to Nathan for a fantastic attitude towards all subjects and for being 

particularly encouraging after our Science lesson.  

Star Writer: Jaidon 

 



Behaviour 
Those children who have modelled Outstanding behaviour at least 3 times are: 

George G, Faith, Libby, Emma, Dylan, Cayden, Keinan, Daniel, Noemi, Jaidon 

Ancient Egypt Short Homework Projects 
Each week, choose one of these activities to complete as your homework. You can choose which 

activity to complete. Each homework is due in on the Monday of each new week. Unfortunately, you 

can’t complete the same activity twice. Any questions about homework, you can contact me on 

d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday. 
Mr Bateman 
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